
 

 
 

News 1  February 2023 

Spring 2 term 2 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Friends’ disco 
That was a great disco just before we broke up. Great 
to see our youngest pupils having so much fun at 
their first event and how well-behaved the children 
were on such an exciting night. Could I just thank all 
those who put in so much effort and hard work to 
make sure it was such a success. The Friends would 
like to continue their fundraising efforts with a non-
uniform day on Friday the 10th of March and are  
asking for chocolate donations for an Easter raffle. 
 

Dates for your diary 
Return to school- 27/02/23 
World Book Day- 02/03/23 
Class photos-03/03/23 
Non-uniform Chocolate 
donations for raffle-10/03/23 
Red Nose day-17/03/23 
Green Team table-top-24/03/23 
Easter break/ FGT finals 31/03/23 
WBD 
Hopefully you have already 
received a letter from Miss 
Village informing you of our plans 
for World Book Day this Thursday 
the 2nd of March. No need to 
worry about costumes, our 
reading ambassadors have 
chosen a day in Pyjamas. The 
children will still need a coat and 
suitable outdoor shoes please. 

 

 

 
Our teachers are always looking 
out for outstanding behaviour, 
work, effort, and kindness. 
Congratulations this week go to- 
 
Tommy R-in Mrs Boyce’s 
Erin M in Miss Village’s 
Eva-Lilly M in Mrs Turner’s  
Mia V/Vere T  in Mr Roberts 
Riley C in  Mrs W/H 
Andreea P in Mrs Maunand’s 
Sofia O  in Mrs Jones’ 
Sid R in Mrs Wooding’s/Wilkes  
Harry K in Mrs Dale/Stevens’ 
Alfie S in Mr Hudson’s  
 
 
Your teachers have chosen you 
as Star of the week, you should 
be proud of yourself. 
            

Online safety 

 

Industrial action 
As mentioned in yesterday’s 
letter, school will be closed 
tomorrow for all pupils apart 
from those in Year 6. 

 

Click on the image to find out more. 

Parents’ evenings 
Booking for Y5/6 parent appointments is 
now open for next week. This is because 
those staff are busy with Y6 boosters 
after next week. Appointments for the 
rest of school will be open to book from 
the 13th of March for the week beginning 
March the 27th.You will receive a further 
notification nearer the time. 
https://florendine.schoolcloud.co.uk  

Make donation to school every time you shop 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ 

Welcome back 
It’s a fairly short (5 weeks) but action-packed 
half-term ahead. Highlights include; World 
Book Day, Friends’ non-uniform, parent 
consultations, Comic relief, Green Team table 
top sale, class photos, enrichment day and the 
finals of Florendine’s got talent. So quite a bit 
to squeeze in before we break for Easter. 

 
This week’s advice 
sheet gives you some 
information about 
the music streaming 
platform Spotify. Did 
you know there is a 
Spotify kids, designed 
for the under 12s? 
 

 

 

 

    

 

https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/online-safety
https://florendine.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.groupcall.emerge.parental&hl=en_GB
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/groupcall-xpressions/id787308623

